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A Special meeting of the Stamford Police Commission was held on Thursday, March 18, 2021 
at 3:00pm at Stamford Police Headquarters Community Room. 
 
Present at the meeting were Commissioners Abbazia, Figueroa, Flinn, Bass and Mercede.    
Chief Timothy Shaw, Lt. Sean Cooney and Sgts. Gioielli and Gasparino, Director Jankowski,  
 
Meeting was opened at 3:08pm by Commissioner Abbazzia.  Commission went into Executive 
Session at 3:09pm. 
 
The Commission interviewed 16 candidates for 6 Police Officer openings and one lateral. 
 
The Commission came out of Executive Session at 6:12pm and Commissioner Abbazia 
recommended the hiring of the following candidates in this order: 
 
     Danielle Brace 
     Luis Gonzalez 
     Pablo Alania 
     Jairo Builes 
     Carlos Galarza 
     Roger Vergara 
     1st Alternate – Roger LaBella 
     2nd Alternate – Michael Scaturchio 
     Rajvi Blake-Jarvis as a Lateral 
 
Commissioner Figueroa made a motion to hire and Commissioner Flinn second.  All were in 
favor.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:14pm 
 
Submitted, 
 

Timothy Abbazia 
 
Timothy Abbazia 
Chairman 
 
 


